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4 June 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

Digital Delivery of CCA (e-CCA)

1. The prolonged suspension of school activities due to COVID-19 has had an impact on
students’ holistic development. While some programmes can restart with safe distancing and
safe management measures, programmes that involve inter-mingling of students between
classes/schools remain suspended.

2. In tandem with the Back-to-School plans, in order to gradually bring back other
essential elements of school experiences such as CCAs, our school will be introducing e-CCA,
where CCA will be delivered via digital means.

3. Online activities, synchronous, asynchronous, or a blend of both, would provide
meaningful and engaging learning experiences for your child in achieving the relevant CCA
learning outcomes.

4, The details of our e-CCA programmes are as follows:
_ Involvement: All CCAs (Sec 1 to 3) The Boys’ Brigade
Dates: 5/6, 12/6, 19/6, 26/6 ~6/6,13/6, 20/6, 27/6
Day: Friday Saturday
Time: - 2.30pm 9.00am — 11.00am
Duration: 1—2 hours 2 hours
5. The respective CCA teachers-in-charge will be providing your child/ward with the

details on the conduct of the e-CCA by 4 June 2020, Thursday. Attendance for the e-CCA is
optional. We hope you can encourage your child/ward to participate actively in the e-CCA
which has been specially prepared by the CCA teachers/ instructors.

6. Should you need further clarification, please contact the Head of Department for PE &
CCA, Mr Sim Chong Ghee at Tel: 67859790, ext 355 or email
sim_chong_ghee@schools.gov.sg.

We look forward to your continued support in providing our students with an enriching learning
experience.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

/

Ms Shatma Poonam Kumari
Principal



